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		Attendance

Class 5 have had the best overall attendance this term. They enjoyed celebrating their win with Mr Clee with ice creams and lollys!



End of term                                                                               
	What an amazing end to the academic year we have had. The children constantly amaze us with their achievements and their outstanding behaviour. Everyone that walks into our building is blown away by our children and we have even had some tears of joy from visitors this term! As always the many visits the children have been on have resulted in wonderful comments from those at the venue. Thank you to our children for making every day so amazing.

	 
	Our website has been updated. We are really pleased with it, so I hope you enjoy looking at it. Please also remember to follow us on twitter. 
If you type in ‘Harworth Academy’ you should find us.

Thank you as ever for all your support. It really is a team effort!

On behalf of the staff and myself we wish you all a great summer break,
                                         Kerrie L Clowes
  


 

	Class Names - From September we have new motto: Amaze. Achieve. Aspire. Together
We will also have names for the Classes to match our OWL (Our Wonderful Learning) which accompanies each lesson and says what the children are learning in that lesson: Foundation Stage will be known as Little Owls; Year 1 will be known as Elf Owls; Year 2 will be known as Snowy Owls; Year 3 will be known as Barn Owls; Year 4 will be known as Tawny Owls; Year 5 will be known as Eagle Owls; Year 6 will be known as Wise Owls.

Reading - We hope that our children will keep reading over the summer! On the back of this newsletter is a leaflet about the Summer Reading Challenge 2019. The children will also bring home a flyer about this.  We also have our Summer Outdoor Reading Challenge which the children will bring home. Please join in if you can and tell us all about it next term.
                                                                      
Term Dates - Monday 2nd September – First day back at school for the children.
                        Friday 18th October- Break for half term.
                        Monday 4th November – Back to school.
                        Friday 20th December – Break for Christmas.
                        Monday 6th January 2020 – Back to school.

Educational Visits in September – 9th September – Snowy Owls (Year 2) are going to Austerfield Study Centre; 10th September – Eagle Owls (Year 5) are going to Weston Park Museum; 19th September – Elf Owls (Year 1) are going to the Butterfly House; 24th September – Tawny Owls (Year 4) are going to Cadbury World; 26th September – Wise Owls (Year 6) are going to the Mining Museum.
Polite Uniform Reminder - Please can all children wear school shoes (not trainers) upon our return to school. Thank you.
Church Events
This is an outline of events happening in the first week of school after the summer break:
· One Life Weekend in Church starts on Thursday 12th September with a singathon in Church at 6pm. Everyone is welcome to go along and enjoy stretching their vocal chords.
· On Friday 13th September there is a town walk starting with 2 groups of walkers. One group will stop at the top of the school drive at 3pm to say a short prayer and pick up as many families as possible who would like to join in the rest of the walk to the Town Hall paved area. Anyone who wants to join can just do so as they walk to the top of the drive after school ends.
· On Saturday 14th September there is a party for children at the Town Hall from 3pm-6pm. There will be games, a children’s entertainer and food. Just turn up if you would like to join in. It is asked that all children under 12 are accompanied by an adult.
· On Sunday 15th September there is an all age service in Church at 10am to celebrate ‘back to Church Sunday’ and Harvest thanksgiving. Everyone is welcome and is asked to bring as many people along with them as they can.
· On Sunday 15th September there is a service in the school hall at 6.30pm which is being conducted by the Archdeacon. Our school choir have been asked to sing at this service and we will be in touch with parents about this as soon as we get back after the summer break. All are warmly invited to come along to this service in our school.
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“Leaders and staff are ambitious for the school. They want the very best for the pupils, both in terms of their academic progress and personal development. An ethos of care permeates the school. The school community is built upon a strong foundation of mutual respect. Staff are excellent role models for pupils and relationships in the school are excellent.” Ofsted November 2017


